
Antenna Review Board 
Minutes 

Friday, January 4, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
In attendance: Catherine Lederer-Plaskett (Chair), Eddie Mae Barnes and Cora Carey, and 
Councilman Francis Sheehan as Town Board Liaison.  
 
The ARB reviewed an application by Verizon for property located at the Hartsdale Fire Station, 
300 W. Hartsdale Avenue, Hartsdale, NY. 
 
The  application was reviewed and at the conclusion of the review the ARB unanimously voted 
to deem the application Complete. 
 
 


